
Feel free to write your email, or you can copy and paste the suggested text below.  
  
Dear MP (Insert MP name here) 
 
I'm contacting you as my elected representative to ask for your urgent intervention in the 
case of Jack Letts, a Canadian citizen who has been detained in horrific conditions in 
northeast Syria since 2017. 
  
Jack is currently being held without charge or access to legal or consular services. He has 
been tortured and subjected to long periods in solitary confinement. He has also been 
denied any direct contact with his parents for 4 years. Our government has a duty to act and 
repatriate all the Canadian citizens currently being held in Syria, including Jack. 
  
The Canadian government have so far tried to shirk their responsibility to these Canadian 
citizens. I am writing to ask you to press the Government and Prime Minister Justin Trudeau 
to repatriate Jack, and the other Canadians currently being held in Syria.  
  
We know that the Canadian government has the capacity to do this, as proven by the recent 
repatriation of Amira. I would also find it very heartening to see you personally come out 
publicly to support this repatriation effort. 
  
Please keep me informed of any steps you take on this issue as well as the Government’s 
response. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 


